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ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
Our class with the best attendance this week is 3CY  

again with 98.5% - It is a shame that no classes got 

100% this week, we can do much better than this 

6HB, 2CS & RSR had no lates this week well done. 

 

Dates for your diary 

SATs Weeks Y2—This week and wk Beg 20th 

May 

SATs Y6—13th –16th May 

22nd May—Reception Family Assembly 

21st May—Y2 CS Pizza Express 

22nd May—Y2 MB Pizza Express 

23rd May—School Closed for Elections 

24th May—School closes for half term 

10th June—School re opens for summer 2  

 

I would like to take the opportunity to wish our Y2 pupils 

and Y6 pupils the best of luck for their SATs over the 

coming weeks. They, along with the staff, have been 

working so hard to achieve their best. Remember SATs 

are only part of what we do here at Wellesbourne and we 

are immensely proud of ALL of the things that our chil-

dren achieve over the years that they are here, the well 

known poem about SATs says it all really. 

 

SATs don't measure sports, SATs don't measure art, 
SATs don't measure music, or the kindness in your heart. 
SATs don't see your beauty, SATs don't know your worth, 
SATs don't see the reasons you were put upon this earth. 
SATs don't see your magic, how you make others smile, 
SATs don't time how quickly you can run a mile. 
SATs don't hear your laughter, or see you've come this far, 
SATs are just a tiny glimpse of who you really are. 
So sitting at your table, with a pencil and your test, 
Remember SATs aren't who you are, remember you're the best. 

In an effort to help the environment and to save the 

school some money we are now going to be publishing 

our newsletter online only. Please, if you have not already 

done so, download our new Parent App. The newsletter 

will be available on the App and also on the school web-

site.  

Our PA members are selling raffle tickets this week 

for a Fathers Day Hamper the tickets are £1 per strip. 

 

 

 

PARENT APP 

So many parents 

are still using the 

old parent app. Please use 

the new app to ensure that 

you are getting up to date 

messages and information 

regarding your child. 




